
Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

‘Christ be our light’ 

Friday 21st October 2016 

How to contact us: 
 
www.sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 
admin@sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Tel: 01609 780971 

This week Reception and Class 1 had a special visitor. Mr Ward, who is Jacob Kirby’s granddad, 

came in to talk to the children about how doctors help people. The children even got to listen to 

their heartbeats with a stethoscope.  

Next term is full of events and activities. We are looking forward to two Christmas trips that we 

have planned to Beamish and the pantomime, further information will be sent after half term. We 

also have Bishop Terence visiting us in December, a special event, which we are very much looking 

forward to. 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term break.  

Mass Times at Sacred Heart Church 

Saturday at 6.00 pm (First Mass of Sunday) 

Sunday at 9.00am 

(The Liturgy of the Word for Children is usually celebrated during this Mass on the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of 

the Month) 

Weekday Masses: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at 9.30 am 

DAYS OF OBLIGATION: On the ‘day’ at 6.30 pm 

The Office of LAUDS (Morning Prayer) is celebrated at 9.15 am before the Weekday Mass  

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessions) 

Saturday 11.00 – 11.30 am & 5.15 – 5.45 pm or at call 

 Half Term—School closes for Half Term Today Friday 21st October. Children 

return to school on Monday 31st October.  

1st November 9.30am —Mass at church—all welcome 



Friends of School Meeting 

The next Friends of School meeting will be on Wednesday 2nd November in the school library straight after 

school. All are welcome to attend the meeting.  

Cauliflower Cards  

Thank you to everybody who came along to see their children's Christmas card designs this week. All orders 

will now be sent away and we should receive the cards next term. The school will receive some money from 

the sales of the cards and we are going to put this towards buying some new badges for pupils.  

Stars of the Week   

Thomas Winn—for good behaviour on the trip 

Nola Wallace— for being helpful on the trip 

Louis Dickens— for his enthusiasm on the trip 

Jack Murphy— for trying hard to improve his handwriting 

Liam Goodwin— for designing a beautiful Christmas card 

Eilidh McMillan—for good behaviour on the trip 

Jamie Joseph—for excellent listening which helped him produce high quality 

work 

Dwayne Lord—for always listening and following instructions 

Head Teacher Awards 

All Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children—for their fantastic behaviour on 

the trip last week.  

Jack Murphy—for a fantastic written recount of our trip to York. 

The Statement to Live By next week is: 

 

I try to stand up for myself  and 

others without hurting others.  

 

 

 

 

Christ be our light 

 

Letter-join Log in for use at home 

 

iPad/tablet 

Username: gt1021 

Your swipe code is set as a capital ‘L’ shape,           

starting at the top left.  

O  

O  

O O O  

 

 

PC/Laptop 

Username:g21021  

Home password: home  

Homework Club 

Homework Club on the first day back after half term (Monday 31st October) will be cancelled due to staff 

training. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.  


